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Labour Law in Namibia Apr 05 2020 Labour Law in Namibia is the first comprehensive and
scholarly text to analyse labour law in the country, the Labour Act of 2007, and how it
affects the common law principles of employment relations. Concise and extensively
researched, it examines the Labour Act in detail in 16 chapters that include the employment
relationship; duties of employers and employees; unfair dismissal and other disciplinary
actions; the settlement of industrial disputes; and collective bargaining. Over 500 relevant
cases are cited, including court rulings in other countries, and comparative references to
the labour laws of other Commonwealth countries, notably South Africa, Swaziland, Zambia and
the United Kingdom, making it a reference and comparative source book for common law
countries in the SADC region and beyond. Written by an authority in the field of labour law,
this is a unique reference guide for key players in labour relations, including teachers and
students of law, legal researchers and practitioners, human resource and industrial relations
practitioners, employers and employer's organisations, employees and trade unions, public
servants and public policy advisors, and the academic community internationally. In clear and
uncomplicated English, the book is accessible to professional and lay people. A comprehensive
list of contents, tables of cases and statues, bibliography and index, assist the reader.
The Idea of Labour Law Apr 29 2022 Labour law is widely considered to be in crisis by
scholars of the field. This crisis has an obvious external dimension - labour law is attacked
for impeding efficiency, flexibility, and development; vilified for reducing employment and
for favouring already well placed employees over less fortunate ones; and discredited for
failing to cover the most vulnerable workers and workers in the "informal sector". These are
just some of the external challenges to labour law. There is also an internal challenge, as
labour lawyers themselves increasingly question whether their discipline is conceptually
coherent, relevant to the new empirical realities of the world of work, and normatively
salient in the world as we now know it. This book responds to such fundamental challenges by
asking the most fundamental questions: What is labour law for? How can it be justified? And
what are the normative premises on which reforms should be based? There has been growing

interest in such questions in recent years. In this volume the contributors seek to take this
body of scholarship seriously and also to move it forward. Its aim is to provide, if not
answers which satisfy everyone, intellectually nourishing food for thought for those
interested in understanding, explaining and interpreting labour laws - whether they are
scholars, practitioners, judges, policy-makers, or workers and employers.
International Labour Law May 19 2021 No one will deny that labour standards comprise a
necessary framework for balanced economic and social development. Yet on a global level such
balanced development has not occurred, despite the existence of a rigorous body of
international labour law that has been active and growing for almost one hundred years. The
implementation of this law devolves upon states; yet many states have failed to honour it. If
we are to take serious steps toward a remedy for this situation, there is no better place to
start than a thorough, well-researched survey and analysis of existing international labour
law - its sources, its content, its historical development, and an informed consideration of
the barriers to its full effectiveness. This book is exactly such a resource. It provides indepth interpretation of the crucial International Labour Organisation (ILO) instruments Constitution, conventions, declarations, resolutions, and recommendations - as well as such
other sources of law as the OECD Guidelines for Multinational Enterprises and various model
and actual corporate codes of conduct. Among the substantive areas of labour law covered in
this book are the following: • the relationship between international labour law and economic
competition • standards on industrial relations • collective bargaining and dispute
settlement procedures • protection of trade unions • prohibitions on enforced and child
labour • promotion of equal opportunity and treatment • time and rest provisions • wage
determination and protection • occupational health and safety provisions • special issues on
non-standard forms of employment • foreign and migrant workers • social security provisions •
privacy protection The presentation demonstrates that these rules and standards offer
invaluable benchmarks to governments, judiciaries, employers, and trade unions. The book's
combination of detailed commentary and an overarching social policy will make it especially
valuable to legislators, human resources managers, employers ́ organizations, trade unions,
jurists, and academics concerned with the role of work in our globalized social system. This
fifth edition of the book by Jean-Michel Servais analyses the potential of those standards in
a globalized world, and the necessary evolution. It examines the actual implementation of
those rules in the national context, comparing different experiences. It integrates the
latest instruments. It examines the most recent public debates on labour regulation (dealing
with health and security at work, personal data, minimum wages, social security, strikes,
etc.), updates the bibliography and opens some perspectives for the future work of the global
institutions.
Labour Law and Sustainable Development Dec 14 2020 Labour Law and Sustainable Development is
a detailed reconstruction of the regulatory framework and jurisprudential findings of
sustainable development at the international, European and national level. The global crisis
of the past decade has underlined the social unsustainability of the ultra-liberalistic
theories through which the labour law deregulation represents the precondition for social and
economic development coherent with the globalization imperatives. It is no exaggeration to
assert that the existing foundations of labour law have been irreversibly compromised. It is
essential to find a way out of the crisis, at the same time defining the founding values of
new sustainable labour law. In linking labour law with the sustainability paradigm, this
provocative book promises to widen the scope and terms of the reconciliation of interests,
taking into account the multiplicity of the stakeholders interested in economic, social and
environmental issues and, in particular, to practise an approach that achieves
intergenerational equity. What’s in this book: In an unprecedented comparative study,
including case law, of the network of principles, agreements, practices and norms concerning
sustainable development and its different economic and social implications, the author
examines such facets as the following: sustaining solidarity and equality of opportunity in
current and emerging work situations; enhancing individual autonomy in the current world of
(subordinate but independent) labour; reconciling personal needs, flexible organization of
companies and reduction of external and internal costs to companies; collective action for
the regulation of labour relations allowing for the exercise of individual autonomy;
involving entire populations that have been so far excluded in the world scene; developing a
sustainable pension system to promote intergenerational solidarity; implementing flexicurity
policies positively; social clauses of international trade treaties; undoing the profound
contradiction of gender and wage inequalities; and promoting corporate social responsibility.
The objective of this book is to provide the reader with a reasoning basis to assess whether

the choice to elect sustainable development as a new paradigm of reference for labour law is
feasible, and if, in particular, this choice can be useful in order to define the founding
values of a new ‘sustainable’ labour law. How this will help you: Using an interdisciplinary
approach, the author emphasizes the need to consider the various dimensions of sustainability
together, not only the original environmental but also the economic and social dimensions.
This book offers a real strategic leap for both legislators and social actors, in particular
leading the way to avoiding a fracture of the generational pact that has held together modern
societies. Although the book presents a profound academic contribution to the analysis of
labour law realities and trends, it will also be welcomed by corporate lawyers, judges, human
rights experts, trade unionists, business managers, entrepreneurs and consultants interested
in the issues of labour, sustainable development and social rights.
Game Changers in Labour Law Oct 04 2022 The renowned international labour law scholars
contributing to this incomparable volume use the term ‘game changers’ to refer to evolutions,
concepts, ideas and challenges that are having, or have had, major impacts on how we must
understand and approach labour law in today’s global economy. The volume derives from an
international conference organized by the Institute for Labour Law at the University of
Leuven, Belgium in November 2017. This initiative is pursued in the spirit and with the
methods of the late Emeritus Professor Roger Blanpain (1932–2016), a great reformer who
continuously searched for key challenges in the world of work and looked as far as possible
into the future, engaging in critical reflection and rethinking the design of labour law.
While seeking to identify the main game changers, the authors explore new pathways and
answers which may help to understand and shape the future of work. This is the 100th of
Kluwer’s Bulletin of Comparative Labour Relations, a series Professor Blanpain launched
nearly fifty years ago. The contributors address, and reflect on, such vital issues and
topics as the following: – the ‘gig’ economy; – core labour law values; – freedom of
association; – non-standard employment; – the rise of the service sector; – employment and
self-employment; – the European Pillar of Social Rights; – app-based work; – algorithms as
controls in the workplace; – collective bargaining rights and the right to strike; – the role
of temporary employment agencies; and – termination of the employment relationship. There are
also chapters devoted to specific issues in France, Italy, the United Kingdom, Estonia, China
and the United States. Roger Blanpain consistently reminded us that labour relations are
power relations. Although this book shows that the power balance is tipped towards employers
in today’s world, what is nevertheless very clear is that labour law can play a crucial role
in re-enlivening equitable outcomes, fairness, decent work and social justice in our
contemporary and future societies, and that academia can help to understand, guide and shape
that future. For this reason, this book will be invaluable to professionals in labour
relations, whether in the academic, policy or legal communities.
The Cambridge Handbook of U.S. Labor Law for the Twenty-First Century Jan 27 2022 Over the
last fifty years in the United States, unions have been in deep decline, while income and
wealth inequality have grown. In this timely work, editors Richard Bales and Charlotte Garden
- with a roster of thirty-five leading labor scholars - analyze these trends and show how
they are linked. Designed to appeal to those being introduced to the field as well as experts
seeking new insights, this book demonstrates how federal labor law is failing today's workers
and disempowering unions; how union jobs pay better than nonunion jobs and help to increase
the wages of even nonunion workers; and how, when union jobs vanish, the wage premium also
vanishes. At the same time, the book offers a range of solutions, from the radical, such as a
complete overhaul of federal labor law, to the incremental, including reforms that could be
undertaken by federal agencies on their own.
Labour Law in Iceland Jun 19 2021 Derived from the renowned multi-volume International
Encyclopaedia of Laws, this monograph on Iceland not only describes and analyses the legal
aspects of labour relations, but also examines labour relations practices and developing
trends. It provides a survey of the subject that is both usefully brief and sufficiently
detailed to answer most questions likely to arise in any pertinent legal setting. Both
individual and collective labour relations are covered in ample detail, with attention to
such underlying and pervasive factors as employment contracts, suspension of the contracts,
dismissal laws and covenant of non-competition, as well as international private law. The
author describes all important details of the law governing hours and wages, benefits,
intellectual property implications, trade union activity, employers’ associations, workers’
participation, collective bargaining, industrial disputes, and much more. Building on a clear
overview of labour law and labour relations, the book offers practical guidance on which
sound preliminary decisions may be based. It will find a ready readership among lawyers

representing parties with interests in Iceland, and academics and researchers will appreciate
its value in the study of comparative trends in laws affecting labour and labour relations.
Labor Law Oct 24 2021 Whether you are a supervisor, a business owner, or an HR professional,
it is essential that you understand the laws and rules governing how one treats employees and
interacts with unions. In a comprehensive and accessible format, Labor Law: A Basic Guide to
the National Labor Relations Act provides a practice-oriented foundation on labor law. The
book sheds light on one of America's most important laws and one which is also, perhaps, the
most misunderstood. This book presents an overview of labor and employment laws such that
managers may understand their rights as employers as well and their employees' rights. It
covers an introduction to the topic of labor and employment law as well as a brief history
within the United States. Other chapters deal with unions and union relations, collective
bargaining agreements, grievances, labor arbitration, unfair labor practice proceedings, and
strikes and lockouts. The author does not focus on complex regulations and convoluted case
law, but distills them to reveal the essence of the NLRA and how it works. As important as it
is, at times labor law can seem counter-intuitive. Written by a highly experienced labor
lawyer, this book contains concise explanations in an easy-to-use format. Clearly delineating
a process that can be fraught with traps for the unwary, it supplies a quick reference that
can be used in a crisis situation to understand the parameters of what you can and cannot do.
Deakin and Morris’ Labour Law Sep 22 2021 Deakin and Morris' Labour Law, a work cited as
authoritative in the higher appellate courts of several jurisdictions, provides a
comprehensive analysis of current British labour law which explains the role of different
legal and extra-legal sources in its evolution, including collective bargaining,
international labour standards, and human rights. The new edition, while following the broad
pattern of previous ones, highlights important new developments in the content of the law,
and in its wider social, economic and policy context. Thus the consequences of Brexit are
considered along with the emerging effects of the Covid-19 crisis, the increasing
digitisation of work, and the implications for policy of debates over the role of the law in
constituting and regulating the labour market. The book examines in detail the law governing
individual employment relations, with chapters covering the definition of the employment
relationship; the sources and regulation of terms and conditions of employment; discipline
and termination of employment; and equality of treatment. This is followed by an analysis of
the elements of collective labour law, including the forms of collective organisation,
freedom of association, employee representation, internal trade union government, and the law
relating to industrial action. The seventh edition of Deakin and Morris' Labour Law is an
essential text for students of law and of disciplines related to management and industrial
relations, for barristers and solicitors working in the field of labour law, and for all
those with a serious interest in the subject.
Unemployment Insurance Law of Maryland Annotated Jan 03 2020 The Unemployment Insurance Law
of Maryland Annotated is a concise guide featuring the statutes and regulations that govern
unemployment compensation insurance in Maryland. This is a handy desk reference for Maryland
general practitioners and employment specialists alike.
Growth of Labor Law in the United States May 07 2020
Key Aspects of German Employment and Labour Law Dec 26 2021 This publication gives an
overview of all key aspects of German labour and employment law as well as adjoining fields.
Legal professionals with expert knowledge and many years of experience explain the legal
basis of these aspects of German law, point out typical practical problems and suggest
solutions to those problems. In addition, examples are given on how to best manage legal
pitfalls to minimize risks. This book translates employment and labour law for foreign inhouse counsels and human resources managers at international companies and provides a clear
understanding of the complex legal regulations in Germany. All three editors of the book, Dr.
Jens Kirchner, Pascal R. Kremp and Michael Magotsch, are key legal professionals working at
the Frankfurt office of DLA Piper, one of the largest legal services providers in the world
(www.dlapiper.com), with national and multinational clients. Their experience includes the
management of cross-border restructurings, outsourcing and transfer of undertaking measures,
as well as the management of national and multi-jurisdictional merger and acquisitions
projects, including post-merger integration processes.
International and Comparative Labour Law Nov 24 2021 Provides an international and
comparative account of recent developments in the comparative analysis of labour law, as well
as an overview of main current issues. It also advances ideas for a new dynamic balance to
accommodate the evolution of labour law and an agenda of possible solutions to current
challenges.

Labour Law and the Gig Economy Mar 05 2020 This international book analyses the impact of
digitisation in labour markets, on labour relationships and also on labour processes. The
rapid progress of modern disruptive technologies and AIs and their multiple applications to
each phase of the labour production system, are changing the production rules on a global
scale with significant impacts in every aspect of work. As new technologies transform work
patterns and change the type of jobs available - destroying some while creating others - and
even the nature of the tasks performed, numerous legal problems arise which are challenging
to legislators and legal scholars who need to find appropriate solutions to them. Considering
the labour law issues which have been created by technological developments and currently
affect the work of millions worldwide, this book highlights the full scope of these issues,
suggesting solutions to emerging problems and ways to mitigate the risks brought about
through technological advancement. Approaching the present debate with perspectives on legal
problems with expertise from a wide range of different countries, this book presents informed
and scholarly studies which answer the challenges that new technologies present in labour
markets, private lives and labour processes.
European Labour Law and Social Policy Cases and Materials Volume 1 Social Dialogue
Industrial Relations and Labour Law Feb 02 2020 This is the most comprehensive collection of
primary source materials in the labour law and social policy of the European Community ever
brought together. With documents and decisions reflecting the state of play at 1st June 2002,
it includes: key legislative instruments in EC labour law and social policy; significant
associated policy documents produced by the Commission; and important relevant decisions of
the European Court of Justice. Since the first edition of this work in 1999, the pace of
social policy change and innovation at the level of the European Community has increased
dramatically. Indeed, developments during the past three years are little short of
remarkable, with particularly important advances in relation to the promotion of information,
consultation and participation for workers, along with growing concern for several much
broader social policy issues. Recognition of the changes in emphasis and scale for European
social policy, and the presence of substantially more material to be included, have caused
this edition of the work to be divided into two volumes. Volume I covers social dialogue,
industrial relations and labour law, while Volume II is concerned with a wide range of
material touching "dignity at work" in the European Community. The arrangement of the
material in two self-contained volumes also reflects a division of convenience. Thus, those
whose main focus is upon the "labour law" aspects of European social policy may choose to
utilise primarily the material contained in the first volume, while those who wish to
concentrate more particularly upon fundamental social rights, equal opportunities, antidiscrimination, and dignity at work might wish to take advantage of the framework presented
in the second volume. Advocates, judges, policy-makers, scholars and students will all
appreciate this essential sourcebook in EC labour law and social policy.
Labour Law Jul 09 2020
The Sources of Labour Law Nov 05 2022 Labour law has traditionally aimed to protect the
employee under a hierarchy built on constitutional provisions, statutory law, collective
agreements at various levels, and the employment contract, in that order. However, in
employment regulation in recent years, ‘flexibility’ has come to dominate the world of work –
a set of policies that reshuffle the relationship among the fundamental pillars of labour law
and inevitably lead to degrading the protection of employees. This book, the first-ever to
consider the sources of labour law from a comparative perspective, details the ways in which
the traditional hierarchy of sources has been altered, presenting an international view on
major cross-cutting issues followed by fifteen country reports. The authors’ analysis of the
changing hierarchy of labour law sources in the light of recent trends includes such elements
as the following: the constitutional dimension of labour rights; the normative intervention
by the State; the regulatory function of collective bargaining and agreements; the
hierarchical organization of labour law sources and the ‘principle of favour’; the role
played by case law in both common law and civil law countries; the impact of the European
Economic Governance; decentralization of collective bargaining; employment conditions as key
components of global competitive strategies; statutory schemes that allow employees to sign
away their rights. National reports – Australia, Brazil, China, Denmark, France, Germany,
Hungary, Italy, Poland, Russia, Spain, Sweden, South Africa, the United Kingdom and the
United States – describe the structure of labour law regulations in each legal system with
emphasis on the current state of affairs. The authors, all distinguished labour law scholars
in their countries, thus collectively provide a thorough and comprehensive commentary on
labour law regulation and recent tendencies in national labour laws in various corners of the

globe. With its definitive analysis of such crucial matters as the decentralization of
collective bargaining and how individual employment contracts can deviate from collective
agreements and statutory law, and its comparison of representative national labour law
systems, this highly informative book will prove of inestimable value to all professionals
concerned with employment relations, labour disputes, or labour market policy, especially in
the context of multinational workforces.
Key Aspects of German Employment and Labour Law Jan 15 2021 This book provides practical,
business-orientated and accessible guidance on key aspects of German employment and labour
law as well as adjoining fields. This second, completely revised edition presents the latest
changes in German labour and employment law and jurisprudence. It covers, amongst other newer
developments, the statutory minimum wage, changes in agency work, extensive changes in
European and German employee data protection law, and includes a completely new chapter on
compliance issues in the employment context. Specialised lawyers with many years of
experience explain the legal basis of these aspects of German law, highlight typical
practical problems and suggest solutions to those problems. In addition, examples are given
on how to best manage legal pitfalls to minimise risks. This book translates employment and
labour law for foreign in-house counsels and human resources managers at international
companies and provides a clear understanding of the complex legal regulations in Germany.
Labour Law Aug 02 2022 Written by prominent UK labour lawyers, this textbook is
comprehensive and engaging, with detailed commentary and integrated materials.
EU Labour Law Dec 02 2019 'I feel confident that this book will be judged to have made a
very significant contribution to the study of European labour law. It fills a particular
niche within the rich existing literature by providing a lucid, accessible, and succinct
thematic overview of the subject, in much the same way as the author has so successfully done
for the study of British labour law in her work on perspectives on labour law.' – Mark
Freedland, Oxford University, UK 'EU law, shaped both judicially and at the legislative
level, disrupts national labour law – perhaps for good reasons, perhaps for bad reasons,
sometimes for reasons which are elusive. Challenges of an intellectual and practical nature
confront those trying to pick a path through material accumulated over several decades – and
intrigue those thinking about the future of the European Social Model. This book offers an
insightful, thoughtful and inspiring account of the nature(s) and purpose(s) of EU labour law
and is a hugely welcome addition to the literature.' – Stephen Weatherill, Somerville
College, Oxford, UK EU Labour Law is a concise, readable and thought-provoking introduction
to the labour and employment law of the European Union. The book explores the subject's major
policy themes, examines the various procedures by which EU labour law is made, and analyses
key topics such as worker migration, equality, working time and procedures for workers'
participation in employers' decision-making. It sets the legal materials in their policy
context and identifies the important issues which have shaped the development of EU labour
law and are likely to determine its future, including the economic crisis and the debate
about fundamental rights in the EU. This accessible yet rigorous book will appeal to
undergraduate and postgraduate law students, academics and practitioners working on domestic
and EU labour and employment law, as well as those with an interest in this increasingly
important subject from the perspective of business and management, economics, sociology or
politics.
Labor and Employment Law Feb 25 2022
Employment Law Mar 29 2022 "An A-Z reference encyclopedia, with more than 200 entries
defining and explaining employment and labor law topics. The entries combine a summary of the
law with real life case references, pop culture references, and statistics and
trends"--Provided by publisher.
Labour Law in the Netherlands Sep 03 2022 The Netherlands is a small but highly densely
populated country on the West coast of Europe. Having lost its colonial empire, it is devoid
of much weight in foreign politics and the focus of Dutch politics over the last half century
has therefore shifted to establishing and maintaining a Welfare State. In doing this, the
Dutch frantically try to reconcile a competitive economy with a high degree of social
protection. These efforts are made in a continuous process of corporatist bargaining between
the Government and the social partners with a view to reaching agreements, often called the
Poldermodel. It leads Dutch lawmakers to a never ending fine tuning of the laws of the
Welfare State, also in the arena of labour law, in which often remarkable compromises are
born, such as the concept of `flexicurity'. All this made The Netherlands a kind of a `social
laboratory', anxiously watched by numerous foreign observers, who ' in evaluating its
products ' keep oscillating between `the Dutch disease' and `the Dutch miracle'. This book

gives an outline of the actual state of labour law and the laws governing its system of
industrial relations in The Netherlands.
Commonwealth Caribbean Employment and Labour Law Oct 12 2020 "This new edition to the series
will provide an up-to-date textbook covering a wide-range of employment and labour law issues
which affect the Commonwealth Caribbean. Initially the book will embark on a comparative
analysis of employment and labour law in Jamaica, Trinidad and Barbados, as a reference point
for distinguishing the laws of other Commonwealth Caribbean jurisdictions. The book will
continue to examine how the law operates within the legal systems of the Caribbean, taking
into account the umbilical link to British jurisprudence and the persuasive precedent of
other Commonwealth jurisdictions, and the impact this has had on the growth and development
of the area. Commonwealth Caribbean Employment and Labour Law will be essential reading for
students enrolled on Employment Law, Discrimination and Dismissal Law courses in the
Caribbean"-Labour Law and Industrial Relations in Germany Jul 21 2021 Labour Law and Industrial
Relations in Germany gives the reader a broad understanding of German labour law covering all
important aspects. The book deals with the sources of labour law, individual employment
relationships, collective bargaining, remuneration, working conditions, and dispute
settlement.
Philosophical Foundations of Labour Law Feb 13 2021 The first book to explore the
philosophical foundations of labour law in detail, including topics such as the meaning of
work, the relationship between employee and employer, and the demands of justice in the
workplace.
The Future of Work May 31 2022 Studies in Employment and Social Policy Volume 56
Digitalization, far from being solely a technological issue, has broad implications in the
social, labour, and economic spheres. It leads to dangers as well as to new chances for the
workforce, and thus labour law must develop effective ways to both protect workers and allow
them to profit from new technological developments. The most thorough book of its kind, this
collection of expert essays provides an abundance of well-thought-out material for
understanding the consequences of digitalization for the labour market and industrial
relations. Recognizing that only an international perspective can make it possible to face
the challenges of the present (and the future), renowned authorities from the International
Labour Organization and the International Society for Labour and Social Security Law, as well
as outstanding labour law professors, examine in depth such salient issues as the following:
transformation of production systems; the spread of artificial intelligence; precariousness
and exploitation in the gig economy; lessons learned from COVID-19; employment status of
platform workers; new cross-border issues; rights to trade union association and collective
bargaining; role of the State in the new digital labour market; and blurred lines between
work and private life. Thanks to the international team of contributors, the issues are dealt
with from a variety of overlapping perspectives and points of view, combining aspects of
labour law, commercial law, corporate governance, and international law. Highlighting the
need to adapt, especially through the right to training, work, and professionalism with
respect to the new technological landscape, the book draws on legislative, judicial, and
theoretical initiatives suggesting ways of responding positively to the requests for
protection that arise in the new forms of production. A uniquely valuable tool for study and
reflection for policymakers and academics, the book is also sure to be valued by
entrepreneurs, managers, consultants, corporate lawyers, judges, human rights experts, and
trade unionists who are interested in the issues of labour, industrial relations, and social
rights in European and international contexts.
Labor and Employment in Rhode Island: A Guide to Employment Laws, Regulations, and Practices
Aug 29 2019 This single-volume desktop reference provides basic information concerning the
laws, regulations, and policies affecting labor and employment in Rhode Island. The book may
be used to help develop personnel policies and as a resource for answers to questions on
employment law issues. It offers solid guidance on important new procedures and potential
sources of liability and keeps you abreast of important regulations governing all aspects of
the employer-employee relationship - from hiring to termination or retirement. This eBook
features links to Lexis Advance for further legal research options.
Labour Law in Iceland Jun 07 2020 Derived from the renowned multi-volume International
Encyclopaedia of Laws, this monograph on Iceland not only describes and analyses the legal
aspects of labour relations, but also examines labour relations practices and developing
trends. It provides a survey of the subject that is both usefully brief and sufficiently
detailed to answer most questions likely to arise in any pertinent legal setting. Both

individual and collective labour relations are covered in ample detail, with attention to
such underlying and pervasive factors as employment contracts, suspension of the contracts,
dismissal laws and covenant of non-competition, as well as international private law. The
author describes all important details of the law governing hours and wages, benefits,
intellectual property implications, trade union activity, employers’ associations, workers’
participation, collective bargaining, industrial disputes, and much more. Building on a clear
overview of labour law and labour relations, the book offers practical guidance on which
sound preliminary decisions may be based. It will find a ready readership among lawyers
representing parties with interests in Iceland, and academics and researchers will appreciate
its value in the study of comparative trends in laws affecting labour and labour relations.
A Purposive Approach to Labour Law Jul 29 2019 This volume explores the societal goals
behind labour laws - through an analysis of normative justifications and critiques - and
examines what actions are needed to better advance these goals, by way of purposive
interpretation and legal reform.
Kentucky Unemployment Compensation Laws and Regulations Sep 30 2019 Kentucky Unemployment
Compensation Laws and Regulation, 2015 Edition is a concise guide featuring the statutes and
regulations that govern unemployment compensation in Kentucky. This is a handy reference for
Kentucky general practitioners and employment specialists alike. The eBook versions of this
title feature links to Lexis Advance for further legal research options.
Labour Law Chile Mar 17 2021 Derived from the renowned multi-volume International
Encyclopaedia of Laws, this monograph on Chile not only describes and analyses the legal
aspects of labour relations, but also examines labour relations practices and developing
trends. It provides a survey of the subject that is both usefully brief and sufficiently
detailed to answer most questions likely to arise in any pertinent legal setting. Both
individual and collective labour relations are covered in ample detail, with attention to
such underlying and pervasive factors as employment contracts, suspension of the contracts,
dismissal laws and covenant of non-competition, as well as international private law. The
author describes all important details of the law governing hours and wages, benefits,
intellectual property implications, trade union activity, employers’ associations, workers’
participation, collective bargaining, industrial disputes, and much more. Building on a clear
overview of labour law and labour relations, the book offers practical guidance on which
sound preliminary decisions may be based. It will find a ready readership among lawyers
representing parties with interests in Chile, and academics and researchers will appreciate
its value in the study of comparative trends in laws affecting labour and labour relations.
Labour Law and Worker Protection in Developing Countries Oct 31 2019 This important study
shifts the focus of scholarly and policy debates around the role of labour law away from the
North to those of the global South.
Industrial Relations and Labour Laws, 7th Edition Jul 01 2022 The Seventh revised and
enlarged edition of the book Industrial Relations and Labour Laws has brought all the
important labour legislations within the purview of this book. The notable feature of this
edition is inclusion of laws on social security, wages and minimum standards of employment
(including factory, contract, child and migrant workers). Another significant feature of this
edition is detailed discussion on labour law reforms and more specifically comprehensive
analysis of the proposed labour code on industrial relations, social security, wages and
occupational safety, health and working conditions. This edition also incorporates all the
amendments in labour laws and analyses of all important judgments of the Supreme Court and
High Courts on labour laws.This edition covers almost all the syllabuses of LLB, LLM, MBA,
MPA, MSW, Company Secretary, and masters and diploma courses in personnel management, human
resource management, industrial relations and labour laws. Thus, the book is an indispensible
resource for personnel managers, general managers, HR and law officers of public and private
sectors, officials of labour departments of Central and State governments, presiding officers
of labour courts/tribunals, trade union officials, management associations/federations and
among others, lawyers and NGOs.
State Minimum-wage Laws Aug 10 2020
Stakeholder Protection in Restructuring Nov 12 2020 Unternehmensumstrukturierungen,
insbesondere inländische und grenzüberschreitende Verschmelzungen und Spaltungen, sowie
Sitzverlegungen können weitgehende Konsequenzen für alle Stakeholder haben. Die Beiträge
widmen sich der Frage, wie man die vielfältigen Interessen von Gesellschaftern, Gläubigern
und Arbeitnehmern am besten schützen kann. Die gesellschaftsrechtlichen Beiträge fokussieren
auf die europarechtlichen und einigen nationalen Regelungen zum Schutz der Gesellschafter und
Gläubiger. Die arbeitsrechtlichen Beiträge erläutern zunächst das Schicksal der

unternehmerischen Mitbestimmung bei grenzüberschreitenden Umstrukturierungen. Weitere
Aufsätze fokussieren auf die Regelung des Betriebsübergangs. Der Fokus der Beiträge liegt auf
der kritischen Darstellung der europäischen Rechtslage und vereinzelt werden auch nationale
Regelungen vorgestellt. Ein besonderes Augenmerk liegt an der Beschreibung von
grenzüberschreitenden Situationen. Die Autoren sind österreichische, deutsche, italienische,
spanische, polnische, serbische und mazedonische Professoren für Gesellschafts- und
Arbeitsrecht.
Labor Guide to Labor Law Apr 17 2021 Labor Guide to Labor Law is a comprehensive survey of
labor law in the private sector, written from the labor perspective for labor relations
students and for unions and their members. The text emphasizes issues of greatest importance
to unions and employees. Where the law permits a union to make certain tactical choices,
those choices are pointed out. Material is included on internal union matters that tend to be
ignored in management texts. Bruce S. Feldacker and Michael J. Hayes cover applicable labor
law principles from a union’s initial organizing campaign to the mature bargaining
relationship, including such subjects as the employee right to engage in protected concerted
activity, the duty to bargain, labor arbitration, the use of strikes, picketing and other
economic weapons in resolving a labor dispute, the duty of fair representation, internal
union regulation, and employment discrimination. This book is also a useful reference and
review for full-time union officers and representatives who have a working knowledge of labor
law but wish to brush up on certain points as needed in their work. Both authors have
extensive experience in the construction field, and they have been careful to include
material on those aspects of labor law that are unique to that field. Labor Guide to Labor
Law is structured to present an unbiased and comprehensive explanation of labor law
principles for anyone interested in the field. Thus, labor relations educators, as well as
practitioners in the field representing labor, management, or individual employees, should
also find the text suitable for their use. Each chapter includes a summary, review questions
and answers, a restatement of "Basic Legal principles" with citations to key cases, and a
bibliography for additional research. The comprehensively revised and updated fifth edition
covers new statutes, current issues, and the latest developments in labor and employment law.
Employment and Labor Law Aug 22 2021 Readers who are majoring in business or another nonlegal professions will find EMPLOYMENT AND LABOR LAW, 9E offers the ideal comprehensive
introduction to employment and labor relations. This book uses excerpts from real law cases
to illustrate how labor-related disputes arise and are resolved in the courts. Eye-opening
features, such as The Working Law and Ethical Dilemmas, demonstrate how labor legislation and
ethical decision-making impact employees at all levels -- from hourly workers to owners.
Readers review the most up-to-date information on the NLRB and EEOC, the Fair Labor Standards
Act, President Obama’s executive orders regarding undocumented immigrants and LGBT rights,
Obamacare, the Defense of Marriage Act, and other employee-benefits developments. This
edition also addresses relevant issues, such as FLSA and NLRB rights for unpaid interns,
teaching assistants, and student-athletes. No other book combines such balanced coverage with
a reader-friendly approach. Important Notice: Media content referenced within the product
description or the product text may not be available in the ebook version.
Occupational Outlook Handbook Jun 27 2019
An Introduction to Labor Law Sep 10 2020 An Introduction to Labor Law is a useful primer
that explains the basic principles of the federal law regulating the relationship of
employers to labor unions. In this updated third edition, which features a new introduction,
Michael Evan Gold discusses the law that applies to union organizing and representation
elections, the duty to bargain in good faith, economic weapons such as strikes and lockouts,
and the enforcement of collective bargaining agreements. Gold describes the structure and
functions of the National Labor Relations Board and of the federal courts in regard to labor
cases and also presents a number of legal issues presently in contention between labor and
management.
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